PAGE  
1

Dear members of the working group of cardiac dysrhythmia and electrophysiology,
On behalf of the managing-committee it is my pleasure to invite you to the meeting of the working group during the 45th annual meeting of the AEPC in Granada on Thursday May 19th at 08.00-09.00 am in the Manuel de Falla Auditorium. 

Program of the meeting:

1. In memoriam Urs Bauersfeld

2. Review of the last year WG activities 

3. Statement of the treasurer

4. Connections to EHRA

5. Consensus document on diagnosis and treatment of pediatric cardiac arrhythmias
6. Future plans
7. Ongoing studies 

a. Euripides Registry

b. Brugada syndrome in pediatric patients

c. Others

I am looking forward seeing you in Granada.

Yours sincerely,

Thomas Kriebel

Secretary of the WG of cardiac dysrhythmia and electrophysiology

